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Temporary daily lane closures scheduled for 
Queen Isabella Memorial Causeway June 3-6  
Scheduled work is part of preventative maintenance to extend service life of the 
bridge 

 

May 31, 2024 
 

WHEN:   June 3 through June 6, between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

WHERE:  Port Isabel/South Padre Island 

MEDIA: TxDOT will be performing preventative maintenance to 
extend the service life of the Queen Isabella Memorial 
Causeway. Traffic will be reduced from two lanes to one 
lane, only small sections at a time going eastbound or 
westbound. 
 

 
PORT ISABEL/SOUTH PADRE ISLAND – Drivers traveling to and from South Padre Island this 
coming week will encounter lane reductions while a TxDOT contractor performs preventative 
maintenance on the Queen Isabella Memorial Causeway. 
 
The work will be done during non-peak hours and lane closures will be done in small sections at 
a time. 
 
Road crews will be present this Monday, June 3 through Thursday, June 6, between 9 a.m. and 4 
p.m. 
 
For more information, contact TxDOT Public Information Officer Ray Pedraza at (956) 279-5486 
or via email at Raymond.pedraza@txdot.gov.  

 
The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state. 
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